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April 8, 2019 

To: ​Campus Community 

Fr: ​Matthew Hall, Chief Information Officer 

Re: ​ETS Annual Report 201​7​-201​8 

It gives me great pleasure to share the Enterprise Technology Services (ETS) Annual Report for 
FY 201​7​-201​8 ​at​ ​http://cio.ucsb.edu/about/annual.reports/​. 
  
Over the past year, the team's efforts focused on critical operational advancements to meet 
UCSB’s growing demand for modern technology. With these improvements, ETS worked to 
progress UCSB’s high level of academics by bolstering campus-wide connectivity, promoting 
productivity, and ensuring security. 

  
During the 201​7​-201​8 ​fiscal year, ETS finalized the transformative UC Path implementation, 
joining other UC campuses by migrating to the centralized payroll system which includes 
timekeeping, academic personnel, and human resources. Additionally, we migrated 40,043 
student accounts to Connect Google’s G Suite for Education. This project provides students 
with unlimited cloud storage and access to core Google apps, enhancing productivity and 
collaboration.   

 
ETS takes great pride in contributing to UCSB’s mission of research, teaching, and community 
service. We look forward to continuing our legacy of serving the campus in the new year. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Hall� 
Associate Vice Chancellor and Chief Information Officer Cyber-Risk Responsible Executive� 
4101 SAASB 
�University of California, Santa Barbara  
Santa Barbara, CA 93106-3020 
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